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There is lack of transparency here. While this is getting pushed through, there have 

been no explanations as to what this will cost the tax payers.  The burden of extra 

staff to manage the permitting system has not been shared. There is already a heavy 

load with the background checks. 

There is no class available to take for permit to purchase, and no indications of when 

it will be available, which means we have lost the ability to exercise our 2A rights 


